
It’s been another busy and hugely successful year for FOSLS – 

THANK YOU for all your support of our fundraising and events. Our 

volunteers have worked tirelessly to organise fun activities for 

the children (and parents) and enjoyed planning some new ideas, 

as well as old favourites. Read on to find out how much we raised, 

and how we have supported school this year… 

 

How did we spend the money we raised? 

 

 

 

 

 

We’ll spend the rest next year improving our outside space! 
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